
 

 

 

 

 

All of our pupils are entitled, as part of the English National Concessionary, to a free Travel Bus Pass.  

By going to https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-disabled-bus-pass you are able to find the details of the 

local council you need to apply to. Students are eligible for a disabled person’s pass if they live in 

England and are ‘eligible disabled’ this includes having a statement or an EHC plan.  

The guidance for eligibility states that applications should be supported by an accompanying letter 

from a headteacher and I will happily provide this. If you wish to apply for a travel pass please either 

e-mail me at headteacher@churchillschool.co.uk or ask the office. The letter will be sent home on 

headed paper and will confirm that your child has an EHC plan and attend the school. 
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